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Emer Higgins TD 

Leinster House, 

Dublin 2                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                                                       1st February 2022 

 

PQ 2076/22 - To ask the Minister for Health if he will review the currently available list of pharmacies 

participating in the Covid-19 vaccine roll-out to ensure it is up to date; the way in which a pharmacy can 

have its name removed from the list when it is no longer participating in the roll-out; and if he will make a 

statement on the matter. -Emer Higgins 

 

Deputy Higgins, 

 

Thank you for your PQ in relation to the list of pharmacies participating in the Covid vaccine rollout.  

We have passed your comments onto the relevant department who have agreed to conduct a review and ensure 

the list of Pharmacies is up to date. This review is currently ongoing.  

Pharmacies can request updates to the listings through an online form at https://www.hse.ie/eng/pharmacy-

service-request/. 

Pharmacies have contributed greatly to the COVID -19 vaccination programme and continue to do so. I hope the 
above is of assistance. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Susan Kenny 

(General Manager) 
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